Submitted by Sandy Wolfe

Following is a Facebook private message received by Sandy Wolfe from Ray Robison (listed on the Hi
Tech Air Solutions website as the main contact) on March 2, 2015.

Sandy, This is Ray Robison with Hi Tech Air Solutions.

Please be advised that a Law firm has been retained by HiTech Air Solutions to investigate and take legal
action against you or anyone for the series of unwarranted and defamatory attacks against it made by
you. HiTech Air Solutions is a reputable company that has provided—and continues to provide—
consumers with the opportunity to eradicate mold and toxins in their indoor environments via the use of
HiTech’s machines. We provide consumers with access to products via direct sales and Internet
marketing. HiTech has established a well-founded reputation for the quality of its services and customer
satisfaction. Many of our sales have been generated via online social networks, such as the Facebook
group, Toxic Mold: Rediscovering Health and Wellness, that you actively participate in. Your unwarranted
actions and baseless accusations have damaged that reputation and adversely affected our business.
Your attempts to spread libelous and defamatory material about Hi Tech Air Solutions have caused
serious and irreparable injury to it, its reputation, and its business. We will not stand by and allow this
misconduct to continue.

We are taking legal action against Carl Grimes and any other persons that have committed slander and
or defamation against Hi Tech Air Solutions.

This will be your only notice to Cease and Desist ALL false statements about High Tech Air Solutions or
you will leave us no choice but to take legal actions.

Ray Robison 405-820-3762



